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Public Notice 
June 8, 2022 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Housing Authority of Brevard County and the Melbourne Housing 

Authority are making changes to update the Administrative Plan (Admin Plan).  

 

For 2021, the Administrative Plan has been brought current with all recent HUD requirements and 

guidance, including the following: 

• Revisions in Chapter 5 and Chapter 16 on the policies concerning conducting remote 

informal hearings in conjunction with PIH2020-32. 

• Revisions in Chapter 3 to the EIV System Searches and policy on Debts owed to PHA’s 

and Terminations. New Income and IVT Reports usage. 

• Add Chapter 19 – Special Purpose Vouchers which provides guidance on the 

administration of Family Unification Program (FUP), Foster Youth to Independence (FYI) 

and Mainstream Vouchers. 

 

Comments and/or requests for red-lined copies of the changes can be submitted in writing to the 

attention of Maryanne Wilcox, 1401 Guava Avenue, Melbourne, FL 32935 or via email at 

mwilcox@habc.us  
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